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5th Grade News
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General Information

· WASHINGTON, D.C. PARENT INFORMATION SESSION is a must-do!  Join us in the Media Center for information about our upcoming D.C. trip.  The meeting will be Tuesday, October 7 at 6:15 p.m.  Please make every attempt to attend.
· Our cookie dough fundraiser, which supports individual student’s expenses for the DC Trip will run from Oct. 8-22.  Each tub of cookie dough sold will benefit it’s seller by subtracting from their balance for the trip.
· We are in need of CLEAR, PLASTIC 2 L BOTTLES for our Ecosystems unit of study.  Please send them in ASAP.
· Help us compete against Brassfield Elementary School in our BOX TOPS COMPETITION!  It runs from Oct. 6-31.  It’s an easy way to help our school!
· Fall Pictures will be held on Wed, Oct. 15th!
· Math Parents Newsletters and Videos will be coming soon! We are excited to share this excellent resource with you.  You will find information about which Common Core standards we are working on, essential vocabulary, and video links to help you to support your child at home.
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Calendar:  October is a BUSY month!  Please refer to the calendar to your right for events happening in fifth grade, and around NRE!!
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Mark Your Calendars
DC Parent Info Session

Tuesday, October 7

Cookie Dough Fundraiser

October 8-22

I-Dent-A-Kid Pictures

Thursday, October 9

Campus Beautification Day

Saturday, October 11

9 a.m- 12 p.m.

Fall Pictures

Wednesday, October 15

Early Release (12:30 p.m.)

Friday, October 17

Lockdown Drill

Tuesday, October 21

PTA Spirit Night Chic-Fil-A

Wednesday, October 22

5-8 p.m.

End of 1st Quarter

Tuesday, October 28

Teacher Workday (No School)

Wednesday, October 29



	What We Are Learning

Literacy

· Reading-This month, students will be continuing their study of characters—comparing them with other characters in the story, making inferences about their motives and feelings, and other deeper skills.  Please ask your student about what they are reading, and specifically ask questions about characters.

· Homework & Agenda- Your student will have homework in literacy from time to time, but is always expected to read 120 minutes per week.  We need parents to sign the agenda, so we know that your child is reading at home.  The more we read, the more intelligent we become!  

· Writing— We will be working on writing personal narratives this month.  Students will focus on writing lots of detail about a “small moment” (as opposed to a chronological list of events).  We will also be working on good beginnings, and effective ways to end our stories.

Math

In math, we finished our unit with decimal place value last week.  We will be working on “Powers of Ten”, and decimals (rounding, adding, and subtracting).  Please see the attached newsletters for more information.

Science

Until the end of the quarter, our schedule is as follows:
· Miss Fischer’s Class is learning Ecosystems with Ms. Peters
· Ms. Peter’s Class is learning Weather Systems with Miss Fischer
· Miss Swann’s Class is learning Ecosystems with Ms. Queen and Ms. Das
· Mrs. Queen’s Class  is learning Human Body and Genetics with Mr. B’s Class is learning Force and Motion with Ms. Swann
**Each science unit will have an assessment at the end.  Help your child to develop good study habits, by going over their science notebook each night.**
	Supply of the Month

CLEAR plastic 2-liter bottles for science

SMALL/INEXPENSIVE treasures for the treasure box 

	
	Classroom News

DC Class Basket Fundraiser
Under the Sea
From now until Oct 8, please bring in anything related to their theme.  Also, if you'd prefer, you can send in a cash donation, just put it  in a sealed envelope labeled class basket donation. The students would like to include a small aquarium in their "basket" so we can use donations towards purchasing this item. 


